
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO BID 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Baker County Board of Commissioners will receive written, sealed 

bids at the Baker County Administration Office, located at 55 North Third Street, Macclenny, 

Florida 32063 until April 18, 2019 no later than 3:00 pm for the following project: 

 

 2019-03:  CR229 at Sanderson – Resurfacing Project 

 

A Bid Manual and Bid Plans may be downloaded from the following URL: 

 

www.tarboxinc.com/CR229S/   

 

All contractors bidding this project must be pre-qualified with FDOT in Tallahassee, Florida. Any 

person or organization that has been on a convicted vendor list within the past 36 months may not 

submit a bid. Specifications and bid documents will be available at the above mentioned address. 

All bids must be sealed with the project number clearly marked on the outside of the bid packet. 

Any bids received after April 18, 2019 no later than 3:00 pm will not be accepted. The successful 

bidder will be required to use E-verify to verify the immigration status of workers. 

 

Publication dates: 

March 28, 2019 
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